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School Diary for the 
Week Beginning 

5th September 2022 
  

Monday 
Welcome Back! 

Meet the Teacher 
after school 

 
Tuesday 

Badgers visit to the 
War Museum 

 
PE for Otters & 

Hedgehogs 
 
Wednesday 

 
 

Thursday 
PE for Badgers & 

Squirrels  
 

After school cricket 
clubs starts 

 
Friday  

PE for All 
Bikeability for Year 6 

 
Celebrations Worship 

@ 9:15am – all 
welcome 

 
Happy Birthday 

Seb, Oliver S, Ellie, 
Rogan, Imogen, 

James, Pati 
 

 

 
“The Lord directs the steps of the godly.   He delights in every detail of their lives.   Though they 

may stumble, they will never fall, for the Lord holds them by the hand.”   
Psalm 37:23-24 

Dear Children, 
As we come to the end of our school year, I wanted to let you know how 
proud I am of each and every one of you.    You always amaze me with your 
resilience and determination.    There isn’t a day that goes by when you 
don’t make us smile.    You are just the most incredible bunch!     
 
Although, we haven’t had to adapt to online learning again, some of you 
have been very poorly and have had to stay at home to get better.    We’ve 
had lots of chicken pox, coughs and colds, scarlet fever, and sickness too. 
Some of you have also had to stay at home because of COVID, even when 
you felt quite well.       Despite all of that, we been able to open our doors 
every school day and learn together in class, which I know you prefer to 
online learning.   Your teachers do too – I don’t think they enjoy online 
learning at all! 
 
It’s been a year where we have been able to get back to some of the things 
we have always adored – residentials and trips out to name a few.     We’ve 
had quite a few visitors in school too – the electricity workshop, a Victorian 
lady, a Roman soldier, Middlewich Salt Museum, Elizabeth Morris, Jeremy 
Cole, Helan Isherwood, ducklings, goats, and the robot man.   Oh how you 
loved building Boris our robot.        
 
Your teachers are busy planning some wonderful things for you to do next 
year as part of your study themes.    We’ve already booked your residentials 
and a few exciting trips for you to enjoy.   I’ve also got some very exciting 
news which I will share with you in September.    I know you are going to 
love! 
 
It’s important that you recharge your batteries over the summer as you 
have worked incredibly hard this year.      Promise me that you will stay 
safe over the summer and be extra good for your Mums and Dads, as they 
need a rest too.     I hope you have a wonderful summer, and I can’t wait to 
hear about all of the adventures on Monday 5th September. 
 
Lots of Love, 

 
Kate Appleby 
Principal of Warmingham CE Primary 
Proud member of the Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 
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                                 Stars of the Year 
 
Otters (Reception) ~.Dinah for her fantastic attitude to learning, friendships and ethos in life. 
Hedgehogs (Y1) ~ Emily for always giving 100% to all aspects of her learning. 
Hedgehogs (Y2) ~ Charlotte for her super progress in phonics and reading this year. 
Squirrels (Y3) ~ Molly for always striving to do her best and for showing a caring compassionate 
attitude to others. 
Squirrels (Y4) ~ Simon for his superb love for learning and brilliant enthusiasm. 
Badgers (Y5) ~ Sophie for being an excellent role model throughout the year. 
Badgers (Y6) ~ Frankie for the fantastic resilience he has demonstrated throughout the year. 
 
 

End of Year Trophies awarded by Mrs Appleby 
Shining Light Award ~ Dani   

Katy Lee Achievement Award ~ Jack  
Richardson's Pride & Perseverance ~ Oliver O 

 
House Points 

House Birch Oak Sycamore Willow 
This Week 150 181 141 205 
This Year 2019 2265 1541 1980 

Top of the House Rosco Ella Jacob Jenson P 
 

Prayer for the Summer  
We put ourselves into Your hands,  

And pray that You will bless us and our families during the wonderful months of summer.  
May we all help make our home a place of relaxation, joy, love, peace and safety.  

May we be generous and considerate, not thinking only about ourselves,  
but helping others enjoy the blessings of summertime.  

We ask this through Jesus Christ, our Lord. Amen 
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A Final Goodbye to Our Wonderful Year 6 

 
Today is full of mixed emotions – grateful that we’ll be able to spend lots of time with our families and 
friends over the summer, and sadness because we are saying goodbye to our wonderful Year 6.     This 
morning we held our leavers’ service in St Leonards.  Each of the children wrote a message to one of 
their friends and sang ‘A Million Thoughts’ to the congregation.    As you can imagine, there wasn’t a 
dry eye in the church!    Thank you to those of you who were able to join us.  Also a big thank you to 
Alan the Bell Captain at St Leonard’s and his team who rang the church bells to welcome us this 
morning.  After the service the Year 6 children were treated to a demonstration and even had a   have 
a go themselves!  
 
This year we have been able to say a proper goodbye to them with a leavers’ trip to GoApe in 
Delamere Forest, a special leavers’ service at Chester Cathedral, lunch in Pizza Express and a leavers’ 
prom last Friday night.        
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A Message from Mrs Appleby 
Your time with us has come to an end, 

You have achieved so much and come so far, 
Don’t let anyone steal your dreams or hold you back, 

Live one day at a time. 
 

Never lie, steal or cheat,  
Just be yourself – your wonderful self, 

Hold onto our Christian values, 
Let that light shine bright! 

 
Never give up and don’t give in, 
Give more than you planned to, 

Keep trying no matter how hard it seems - make it happen, 
If opportunity doesn’t knock, build a door. 

 
Open your arms to change, 

Remember there’s nothing you can’t do, 
Set your sights high and keep them fixed, 

Take control of your own destiny. 
 

Believe in yourself and you will achieve great things, 
There are billions of people in the world 

but just one amazing you – don’t ever forget that! 
Good Luck xxx 
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Message from Piers Bostock, RCSAT Chair of Directors for Y6 

 
I wish you all a lovely summer holidays and a truly amazing start 

to the next stage in your lives and education as you move on to 
your next schools.   You will always be a member of the 

Warmingham School family, and I know that the staff there would 
be delighted if you came back to see them from time to time.  

You will also always be a part of the RCSAT family. 
 

 
Ice-creams for  Ukraine 

Dani has raised an incredible £162!  The money is going to be 
shared between the United Society Partners in the Gospel and 

our PTA.    Well done Dani. 
 

 

 

 
School Games Gold Mark 2021/2022 

We are delighted to announce that we have achieved the School 
Games Gold Mark Award for the 2021/22 academic year.    

Well done Warmingham! 
 

See the press release, which is included with this week’s 
newsletter.   

 
 

Reading Challenge 2022 
 

Gadgeteers, the Summer Reading Challenge 2022 has started!   
Have you signed your child up? 

 
The Summer Reading Challenge is great fun, it's free and it also 

helps to combat the 'reading dip' that can happen during the long 
summer holidays.    There is a certificate and a medal for all 

finishers who read 6 library books of their choice.  
 

 Summer Reading Challenge 2022 
 

 

 
PTA News 

The children adored the break the rules day yesterday and we 
managed to raise a staggering £214!   Thank you for your 

continued support.    
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/news/general/gadgeteers-intro
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July 2022 
 

20th July – Leavers’ Service at St Leonard’s Church @ 10am.   All Welcome 
20th July – Last Day in School 

 
September 2022 

INSET Days - 1st & 2nd September  
Monday 5th September - First day back for the children 

5th September – Meet the Teacher meetings straight after school 
6th September – Imperial War Museum Manchester trip for Badgers Class 

 
New or amended dates/times are highlighted. 

 
 
 
 
 


